MINUTES OF BELNAP FAMILY OFFICERS AND REPRESENTATIVES
TELECONFERENCE ON 22 JULY 2008

On line were; Florence Ilene Ward, Edith Ward (Amasa), Joy Belnap (Hyrum), Glenda
Guinn (Martha Jane), Wes Cox (Ruben) and Audrey Hobson (Francis Marion).
Totaling 6 on line.

Teleconference began at 1:05 P.M. with President Ilene Ward Conducting. Wes offered
the invocation. Minutes from 24 June were approved. Nadine Allen was excused from
the meeting. Audrey has a new email address, AUDRE8@Q.COM

Ilene received an email from Rich Belnap stating he was unable to fill the responsibilities
of President the next 2 years. After some discussion Wes volunteered to be President
elect for the 2010 reunion that will be held in Utah. Ilene said she would be 1st vice
president and Brent will remain as 2nd vice president. If anyone in the Belnap family
wishes to add a family member to the election list, they will be able to do so. The
officers and representatives will then be up for a sustaining vote at the family meeting
August 9. We decided not to print up ballots for the election.

We are in need of family members helping to fill positions, such as officers,
representatives and research. Steven does a good job keeping our addresses up.

Joy said so far the count for the reunion is around 163. Lagoon passes number around
103 and about 150 for the free lunch. The lunch will cost the Belnap family $10.69 a
person. Wes will pick up the money from Joy to pay Lagoon on the 2 or 3 of August.
Joy will have a few extra tickets from Lagoon that can be sold the last minute.

Lagoon has no computer equipment that we can use. Ilene said she would call Jim
Marriott, who lives in Blackfoot, to see if he has any computer equipment that Brent
could use for his computer Demo.

Audrey said she would call the Bingo games. Edith said it would be easier for someone in
Utah to buy the prizes for Bingo and the gifts we give to the oldest, youngest, most
family member there and who came the longest distant away. Glenda said she would
purchase the gifts. The gifts for bingo need to be adults and children.

Wes Cox will impersonate Gilbert Belnap Lawman at the program. He will make a grand
entrance with background music and give out sheriff badges to the children. He will have
a 30 pages booklet that will sell for $5.00. If he runs out he will take orders and print
more. Wes might put his story on the Belnap Family Web site.

The next meeting will be held at Wasatch Pavilion at 3:00 to 4:00 P.M. August 9, 2008.
Glenda Guinn offered the benediction at 1:55 P.M.
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